
 

 

  

  
  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Lynn Gillham 
Sent: 03 December 2017 15:53 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Fwd: Hookhills Green Area and Play Park 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Lynn Gillham
 
Date: 3 December 2017 at 15:51:31 GMT 

To: neughbourhood.plans@torbay.gov.uk
 
Subject: Hookhills Green Area and Play Park
 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Having learned and to my astonishment, that there is No Protection on this area, thus 
allowing a developer to build on the green land I so much appreciate, I therefore, fully 
support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills green area and play park as a local 
Greenspace as proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the 
objections previously raised by the Council and Torbay Development Agency. 

Mrs Lynn Gillham 

Sent from my iPhone 
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